
The Maxwell project should not be approved. The cumulative impacts on water and air quality pose an unacceptable risk. 

Air - As a resident of Jerry’s Plains with two young children my concerns again lies with their health. We already live with the regular title of having some of the worst air quality in the state since monitoring began, any proposal that would increase those already harmful levels should be rejected. 

Water –The revised proposal still does not resolve a number of critical negative impacts the mine would have on the hunter river and its alluvium, these impacts pose an irreversible risk.

 Please, for my family and future generations, reject this proposal.

